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SALARIES AND WAGES ON GRANTS AND CONTRACTS  
 

1. NSF and NIH have provided policies that if, in written policy, the University is 
maintaining faculty and staff on the University Payroll, they will cover, at least for the 
immediate future, current salaries and wages.  Also, especially with NIH and NSF, there 
is the intent that if salaries are paid that there is some work being done to achieve the 
deliverables.  

 
2. DoD has provided some guidance to date, but it is not definitive, so the Program Officers 

need to approve in advance, if possible. 
 

3. Other agencies, e.g. Department of Education and Department of Energy, are expected to 
announce policies and we will post them when they arrive so it is necessary to contact the 
program officer at this time. 

 
4. No guidance has been provided by other agencies or the State of Alabama. 

 
5. With private sponsors, we will need to get guidance from the individual sponsors on 

charging salaries. 
 

6. As of April 1st, there is no guidance on summer salaries. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Gina Hedberg ghedberg@southalabama.edu
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